May 27, 1967

Present: All commissioners and Mr. Donaldson.

## Board of Education

Reviewed monies to be allocated to this agency under the new tax reform bill and implications so far as the county is concerned.

Dr. King and Mr. Kanowicz were called into the meeting and after general discussion, it was decided that the application for participation in the General School Construction Loans would be submitted for \$680,000. Mr. Burch signed the application.

Meeting adjourned.

Approved,

F. Elliott Burch, President

J-Zeliver Burch